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Emergency Conservation Regulation
Deadline: 5/4/15 by 1€:00 am
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To whom it may concern:

Rolling Hills is a unique area. Most lots are over 1 acre. Also, we have horses, who use a great deal
of water. Our city needs to be looked at separately.

| live in one of the smallest houses in RH.....on 1.4 acres. 8 years ago (because of our concern about
wasting water) we took out 2/3's of our large lawn and replaced our water needy plants with drought
tolerant/water wise plants. Our water use was reduced almost 50%. Why should we be punished
when we did the right thing news ago.? We have a weather sensitive sprinkler system and got a 50
gallon rain barrel several months ago which caught our last rain. Please take the time to make the
water rationing fair. We all want to do the right thing, but we would like to be fairly treated also.
Thank you for giving this email your consideration. Marcia Schoettle, 24 Eastfield Drive, Rolling Hills,
310-541-6374.



